Noah Hock

From: EB-EEO <EB-EEO@fcc.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 6:02 AM
To: Noah Hock

Cc: Elizabeth Goldin

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: EEO Audit of WTNZ

This Message Is From an External Sender

This email originated from outside the firm. Do not click links, open attachments or reply, unless you recognize
the sender's email address and know the content is safe!

Mr. Hock,
WTNZ-TV, Knoxville, TN (Fac Id No. 19200) is not required to respond to the March, 2024 audit.

Sincerely,

Lynn Kalagian-Jones

Supervisory EEO Specialist
Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

From: Noah Hock <NHock@BrooksPierce.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 4:15 PM

To: EB-EEO <EB-EEO@fcc.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: EEO Audit of WTNZ

You don't often get email from nhock@brookspierce.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

I'm using Mimecast to share large files with you. Please see the attached instructions.
Good afternoon,

In the announcement of 2024 EEO Audits released March 22, 2024 (DA 24-179), WTNZ, Knoxville, TN, FCC Fac. No.
19200, was randomly selected for review. WTNZ’s Employment Unit was selected for audit in October 2023, and the
Audit Response from licensee Marble City TV LLC was uploaded to the online public inspection files of WTNZ and WKNX
(FCC Facility ID No. 83931) on January 16, 2024. A copy of that Response is included here for reference.

Please advise whether a further response is required for this 2024 audit, and if so what additional materials should be
included.
Kind regards,



Noah Hock

t: 336.271.3177
f: 336.232.9177

2000 Renaissance Plaza
230 North Elm Street
Greensboro, NC 27401
P.O. Box 26000 (27420)

Confidentiality Notice:

The information contained in this e-mail transmittal is privileged and confidential intended for the addressee only. If you are neither
the intended recipient nor the employee or agent responsible for delivering this e-mail to the intended recipient, any disclosure of
this information in any way or taking of any action in reliance on this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-
mail in error, please notify the person transmitting the information immediately.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware by Mimecast Ltd.





